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DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION
VOCATIONAL AND INDUSTRIAL TRAINING
HIMACHAL PRADESH, SUNDERNAGAR
Email-techedu-hp@gov.in, Tele. 01907-266120

No. STV(TE)HF(4)33/Misc. Corr./2019-22847 23951 Dated fl4[03[202

To
1 The Director/Principal
All Govt. Engineering Colleges in H.P.

.2 The Director/Principal
All Govt. Pharmacy Colleges in H.P.

3. The Principal
All Govt. Polytechnics in H.P.

4. The Principal
All Govt. ITIs in H.P.

Subject: Instructions in view of COVID-19,

Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to the instructions issued vide no.
HFW-A-A(3)1/2020 dated 14-03-2020 received from Chief Secretary to
the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh on the subject cited above.

In this context, in pursuance of these instructions it is
directed that the class work including other student related activities in
the institutes will remain suspended with immediate effect till 31" March
2020 as a precautionary measure. However all the teaching and non-
teaching staff shall remain present in the respective institutes. You are
directed to adhere to these instructions strictly.
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